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MEMORANDUM 
 

 

To:  MPO Policy Committee  

 

From:  MPO Policy Nominating Committee: 

 Frank Beal-representing the regional planning agency 

 Greg Bedalov-representing a highway administration  

 Dorval Carter-representing a public transportation agency  

 Tom Cuculich-representing a county government  

 Rebekah Scheinfeld-representing a municipal government  

 

Date:  October 5, 2016 

 

Re:  Nomination – MPO Policy Committee Vice Chair 

 

 

As is stated in the MPO Policy Committee By-Laws the nominating committee, appointed by 

the Chairman of the MPO Policy Committee each June, shall nominate a Vice Chairman to be 

elected at the October meeting.  The committee nominates Leanne Redden, Executive Director 

of the Regional Transportation Authority, for this position.  Her experience as a transportation 

leader and collaborative partner in this region will be an asset to the MPO Policy Committee. 

The nominating committee believes her current and previous experience throughout the 

transportation spectrum will provide incisive and focused leadership in the role of vice chair.   

 

ACTION REQUESTED:  Approval 

 

### 

 


